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LTEC News 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON PROPOSED NEW ADR81/02 FOR FUEL 
CONSUMPTION LABELLING 

LTEC is seeking comment on a proposed revision of the fuel consumption 
labelling standard (ADR81/01). The Department of Transport and Regional 
Services(DOTARS) is managing this consultation process on behalf of 
LTEC. 

Please find below a link to the final LTEC Position Paper and draft ADR81/02 
regarding Fuel Consumption Labelling for Light Vehicles. The Position Paper 
recommends the introduction of a new ADR81/02 which adopts the latest 
ECE Regulation and proposes a revised fuel consumption label. The position 
paper takes into account feedback following a discussion paper circulated for 
public comment earlier this year. 

All comments on the proposed ADR81/02 must be submitted in writing 
to DOTARS at the address provided in the position paper by Friday 23 
November 2007. 
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LTEC Position Paper - Proposed ADR81/02 70kb

Proposed Draft ADR81/02 Fuel Consumption 
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INVITATION TO COMMENT ON UPDATE OF FUEL CONSUMPTION 
LABELLING (ADR81/01) 

LTEC is seeking comment on a proposed revision of the fuel consumption 
labelling standard ( ADR81/01 ). The Department of Transport and Regional 
Services is managing this consultation process on behalf of LTEC. 

The proposed changes to the ADR reflect the inclusion of the latest ECE 
Regulation for determining fuel consumption and CO2 emission values. The 
review also includes options for a revised fuel consumption label to reflect 
the additional data provided under the regulation. 

The proposed changes are explained in the LTEC Paper on Review of 
ADR81/01 Fuel Consumption Labelling for Light Vehicles. If adopted, the 
proposed changes would require ADR81/01 to be remade as ADR81/02. 

Comments should be provided to the Department of Transport and Regional 
Services. Details on submitting comments are included in section 1.3 of the 
LTEC Paper. All comments must be provided in writing. 

The closing date for receipt of comments is cob Friday 13 July 2007. 
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